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From: Gloria Sitton

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2019 9:06 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Correction for September 14, 2019 Public Hearing Meeting minutes

Mayor Wilson and Members of Council,
There is a correction for the minutes for the public hearing meeting minutes for September 14, 2019.

On page 11, the vote count for the main motion was omitted. Please accept the following correction for the minutes
(correction in bold):

WHEREUPON, upon a substitute motion was made by Councilwoman Pepper, seconded by Vice Mayor Bennett-Parker,
to close the public hearing. The motion carried unanimously. The vote was as follows: In favor, Mayor Wilson, Vice
Mayor Bennett-Parker, Councilman Aguirre, Councilman Chapman, Councilwoman Jackson, Councilwoman Pepper, and
Councilman Seifeldein; Opposed, none. This became the main motion.

The main motion carried unanimously. The vote was as follows: In favor, Mayor Wilson, Vice Mayor Bennett-Parker,
Councilman Aguirre, Councilman Chapman, Councilwoman Jackson, Councilwoman Pepper, and Councilman
Seifeldein; Opposed, none.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks!

Gloria Sitton

City Clerk and Clerk of Council
City of Alexandria, Virginia
703-746-4550 (office)
gloria.sitton@alexandriava.gov



